
WABASH COLLEGE 
Class Agents Letter                         Class of 1979 

Alumni and Parent Relations        

P.O. Box 352       Class Agent 
Crawfordsville, IN  47933                                             Jim Miner 

Web site: www.wabash.edu        Jamesminer88@gmail.com 

Email us: alumni@wabash.edu               

Phone: (765) 361-6369                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

March 30, 2014 

 

Another year at Wabash College is winding down.  Seniors have completed "Comps" and are 

beginning to focus on their life ahead.  Spring is starting to turn the campus green again after a 

particularly hard long winter, much like the winter of 1978.  Graduation will occur in May and 

the cycle will start all over again. 

 

The College has a new 16th president, Dr. Gregory Hess.  With a PhD in economics from John 

Hopkins University, he comes to Wabash after serving as Dean of Faculty and Vice-President for 

academic affairs at Claremont McKenna College in California.  Wabash is better than ever with 

great academics and strong athletic program. 

 

 

 

Next September will be 40 years since the class of 1979 started our brief time at 

Wabash.  For myself, those 4 years while fleeting were pivotal in the culmination 

of the ensuing 35 years.  I imagine many of you feel the same.  This June (6-8) we 

will celebrate 35 years from graduation.  The Big Bash is a great time to become 

reacquainted with Wabash College and visit with old friends.  I encourage you to 

consider returning to Crawfordsville, Indiana for a great weekend in early June.   

 

Sign up NOW: http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule  

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: MAY 28 
 

Hope to see you there! 

 

Jim 

 

James D. Miner, Class Agent 

6270 North Chester Avenue 

Indianapolis IN 46220 
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